
 
Next Dinner/Meeting 

February 18, 2020 

 

Port Lands Remediation 
Work in 2018 was largely focused on the excavation of the River Valley System in the centre of the Port 
Lands, and that continued into the majority of 2019. The new year will also bring about the re-alignment of 
Cherry Street slightly west of its current location, and the construction of a new Cherry Street bridge 
which will connect the new island to the mainland. As the trench for the new river becomes deeper, a 
Commissioners Street bridge will also be constructed on the east side of the island to improve its east-
west corridor. 

Commissioners Street will be reconstructed and the Hydro One infrastructure needed to support 
redevelopment of the area will be completed. In the following three years, a third more southerly bridge 
will be constructed for Cherry Street over the naturalized river, two parks will be completed, and the 
Keating Channel will be modified to promote water flow into the new extension of the river.  

 

   Presenter: EllisDon   

 

   Time:  6:00 p.m. Cocktails 

     6:30 p.m. Dinner 

   87:30.m.  Presentation 

 

                    Location:      Mastros Restaurant 

   890 Wilson Avenue, Toronto  

 

 Cost:  Members $60.00 

   Non-Members $70.00 

   HST Included 

   Credit Card accepted at the door 

 

 Contact:  Alain Belanger  

   ACI-Ontario Chapter 

   Tel: 416-846-5766 

   www.aciontario.com 

 


